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IMPORTANT UPDATE 

BULLETIN 22-06212022 

 

Issued to: All Channels 

Date: June 21, 2022 

Subject: USDA Updated Income Limits for 2022 
 
Effective:  Immediately 

 

 
 

The 2022 income limits for USDA/RD were updated and published on June 8, 2022. These new limits 
are to be utilized immediately on all existing loans and new submissions. 
 
The Guaranteed Underwriting System (GUS) and the Income Eligibility calculator have both been 
updated with the new income limits.  
 
 
Please refer to the USDA RD Snapshot for complete product details. The USDA RD Snapshot is 
posted in the Resource Center’s Product Guidelines – Government sub-folder. 
 
 

 

 
Please contact your Account Executive for assistance.  

 
We appreciate your business! 

 

 


